
 

MOTIONS ON NOTICE  

 

(1)  Councillor Bragger has submitted the following Motion: 

 

“This Council, recognising the severe shortage of decent homes to rent at genuinely affordable 
levels across our District, asks that the Cabinet, acting on behalf of the Council as shareholder 
in the Company, requests that the Council’s Local Authority Trading Company (LWMTS) 
immediately draw up plans with a clear timeline for building and acquiring housing at social 
rents across the District and that there is liaison with a cross party working group of Councillors 
in doing this." 

 

 

(2) Councillor Robertson has submitted the following Motion: 

“That this Council: 

• notes the Local Government Boundary Commission for England's (LGCBE) revised 
proposals for divisions within Lichfield District 
 

• believes the proposals as published on 30th January 2024 are, as far as possible, 
appropriate reflections of the communities within Lichfield District 
 

• resolves to write to LGCBE expressing support for the revised proposals on the basis 
that the revised proposals: 
 
- better reflect the geographical communities served by this council, 
- better preserve the rural identity of many parts of Lichfield District, 
- will ensure that fewer additional polling districts need be created to accommodate 
 changed division boundaries 
- will prevent the need for the creation of additional parish wards within Lichfield City 
 and therefore better preserve the ratio of electors to councillors for this parish.” 

 

 

 


